
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 

Hello everyone.  

 

Welcome back to the Summer 

Term! The children have settled 

back into school brilliantly after 

the Easter holiday and we have 

welcomed Miss Gill and Miss 

Jones  to our Jubilee Team.  

 

It was great to see so many of 

you at our Parent Consultations 

in March - I am sure you were 

very proud of your children's 

achievements and accomplish-

ments and I would like to thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

I am looking forward to our Coro-

nation picnic next week when par-

ents are invited to join us for a 

picnic lunch and hope you will be 

able to come and celebrate with 

us. The gates will open from 

11.45am-12.00pm when they will 

be relocked for children to come 

out. Children will then take part in 

an afternoon of ’Art fit for a King’ 

where they will make a master-

piece to celebrate the Coronation.  

 

Year 6 are starting the count-

down to their SATs tests in May 

and we know they will do ex-

tremely well as they have been 

working hard all year!  

 

Please enjoy the Bank Holiday 

weekends and spend some quality 

family time together to celebrate 

these special occasions..           
 

   

Ms K Benton 

Principal 

 
 
Monday 1st May 2023 
May Day Bank Holiday 
 
 
Friday 5th May 
Coronation Celebration Picnic 
11.45am 
 
 
Monday 8th May 2023 
Coronation Bank Holiday 
 
 
Tuesday 9th May -  Friday 12th 
May 
Y6 SATS week 
  
 
Friday 26th May 2023  
Break up for Whitsun half term  
 
 
Monday 5th June 2023 
Return to school for Summer 2  
 
 
Friday 30th June 2023 
Inset Day  
 
 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Inset Day  
 
 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 
Inset Day  
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Club Timetable 
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Summer Clubs are now running until July!  

We have spaces available in  Creative Writing, Science and Multiskills Clubs which 

run afterschool until 4pm.  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunchtime 
Spanish Club  

Choir 
  Football Club  

After School   

Art Club KS1 

 

Creative Writing 

KS2  

 

Science Club KS2 

Multi– Sports 

KS2 

 

Scooter Club KS1 

 

Breakfast Club 
We are delighted to continue our partnership with the Greggs Foundation and are passionate 

about eliminating hunger as a barrier to learning. Our breakfast club offers a free, nutritional 

breakfast to those that need it before school to help them to be prepared for the day ahead. 

Breakfast offerings include toast, fruit and milk. As well as providing a nutritious morning meal, 

the Club aims to encourage children to enjoy themselves and engage with school staff and the 

education system.  

 

Breakfast club is completely free to all children and we have 50 spaces available each day, 

these must be pre-booked via school money.  

 

Please contact Miss Wood or Miss Mason for support with booking for Breakfast Club 



SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

The National Sleep Helpline have information about this wonderful free resource that can 
help parents and children to learn more about their sleep and develop better bedtime rou-

tines.  

Sleep is essential to brain 
function and by helping chil-
dren to sleep better, we can 

help them to succeed in 
school.  

 

Their free helpline is run by 
trained sleep advisors, many 

of whom are specialists in 
working with SEND. They can 
talk to young people directly, 
or parents (they can also talk 
to adults, including older peo-
ple, about their sleep issues).  

 

The helpline is open 5 times a 
week, Monday, Tuesday & 

Thursday evenings 7-9pm, and 
Monday & Wednesday morn-
ings 9-11am. The number is 

03303 530 541.  
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JUB-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 710357  

jubilee.attrust.org.uk 

@AcademyJubilee 

Tintern Crescent, Bloxwich, Walsall 

West Midlands, WS3 2SQ  
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Upcoming Events 
Coronation Celebration Picnic 

On Friday 5th May, we will be celebrating the King's Coronation in school. Children can 

come to school in red, white and blue. and parents are invited  to a parent and child picnic 

at lunchtime from 11.45am-1.30pm. Parents are encouraged to bring a blanket or some-

thing to sit on as well as their child's lunch etc. The kitchen will only be able provide 

packed lunches on this day. Children will then take part in an afternoon of 'Art fit for a 

King' where they will make a piece of art to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles.  
 

Y6 SATS Week 

Y6 will be sitting their SATS papers from Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May. We wish 

them the best of luck and are sure they will do brilliantly! 

Summer Enrichment Activities  

Just a reminder that this year instead of charging the cost of enrichment activities we have 

asked for a £5 contribution per child per half term towards the cost, rather than charging 

the full cost of the activity. We are aware that finances may be tight for many families, and 

so made the decision to fund the majority of the cost for these activities to give every child 

the chance to take part in these fantastic experiences. However, without contributions to-

wards the activities we cannot run them all as planned and may not be able to book activi-

ties as planned in the summer term. We are hoping to run a Virtual Reality Experience this 

term but will not be able to do so without parent contributions. If you require any help 

logging into school money or need a barcode please pop into the school office or message  

on dojo. We will be sending out a reminder text so please follow the instructions to log on.  

 

 


